October 25, 1972

Y CENTRAL WASHINGTON STATE COLLEGE

Ellensburg, Washington 98926

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY

AND MUSEUM OF MAN

Mr. Don Crabtree Box 39, Route 1 Kimberly, ID 83341

Dear Don.

I managed to find a position, at the last minute and for only one year. But the job is turning out to be great fun; I am the museologist here at Central in charge of collections, a workshop, a nascent museum training program, and charged with surveying about 30 small museums in the central part of Washington.

I and Susanna are keeping up with our lithics, and we have visited Guy in Pullman once so far. We all are trying to arrange a trip to Glass Buttes for material; and both Guy and I are presenting progress reports on our research at the Plains Conference next week in Lincoln.

I am writing specifically to request a copy of an article about your American Museum stint that appeared in CURATOR, Volume 13, No. 3, 1970. I understand there are pictures of the displays set up based on your work, and this would be very useful in the program here, part of which is exhibit design. I would like to even attempt to have students replicate steps and products identified in the Plateau, and construct a similar exhibit to yours with their own work. If you have a reprint, I would appreciate your sending it to me.

Stay healthy, and our best to Evelyn.

As ever,

Ce. 6.1.17